
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

January 11th 2021 
 
RESCHEDULED YEAR 9 PARENTS’ CONSULTATION EVENING 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
I am sorry to have to write to you with last minute changes to the planned Year 9 Parents’ 
Consultation Evening, scheduled to take place on Thursday 14th January 2021 from 5.00pm to 
7.00pm. However, you will almost certainly be aware that due to national lockdown restrictions 
set by the government as a result of the increased Covid infection rates, we are unable to go 
ahead with the planned Consultation Evening. 
 
Therefore, the rescheduled Year 9 Parents’ Consultation Evening will now be held on Thursday 
24th June 2021 from 5.00pm to 7.00pm in the Colin Beilby Building at the Academy. This gives an 
important opportunity for you to meet the staff who teach your child and to discuss the progress 
that has been made during the first year of your child’s GCSE studies. 
 
Further details will be provided closer to the date.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Rachel Cook 
Acting Principal                     

 


